
  

 

Message from the President  
Judy Paulson — 972-618-3049 

jpaulson86@yahoo.com 
 

Our Program Director, Diane Hueter, created a great 2013-14 

beginning for us at our first General Meeting in Septem-

ber!  The program was marvelous!  We were given tips on 

how to make our wardrobes current, we were able to purchase fabulous 

one-of-a-kind jewelry, the food was delicious, and the setting was 

lovely.  Also, a special thank you to Diane Apprill, Barbara Desco, and 

Terry Brown for the great food and for making sure the event ran 

smoothly.  Best of all, there were 75+ women who attended, making this 

first meeting very special.  Wow! 

  

Our membership is also off to a fantastic start with several new mem-

bers.  Please join today if you have done so already, and previous mem-

bers, please take time to welcome all of our new neighbors.  Our club has 

numerous activities for all to choose from, and if an activity is full, feel 

free to sign up as a sub.  Everyone has busy schedules and substitutes are 

always needed.  We also have an upcoming Christmas social event and an-

other in February, both of which could use help on their committees. 

  

Thank you and a special Forest Creek Fall Welcome to all, 

  

Judy 
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1st Vice President – Membership 
Lisa Chill 972-208-8602  

lchill864@gmail.com 

 

 

We have great year ahead.  There are 11 
new members in the woman's club. 

please take time to welcome any new neighbors and encourage them 

to join the Woman's Club.  We offer the ladies of our neighborhood 
fun activities, and this year we have a tremendous programs ahead. 

The membership drive kicked off with a bang at our September Gen-

eral meeting.   The women's club not only has great activities, it builds 
a community with our neighborhood. 

www.fcwc.net 

Treasurer’s Report 
Patty Boyer-Moore—972-208-0164 

patty.boyer.moore@hotmail.com 
 

 

What a great month we have had!  We have had so many fun 

activities, and it has been so nice to see you after the summer break.  Our Sep-

tember general meeting was a very special start to what will be a year full of fun 

and friendships. 

   

Beginning balance                            3874.35 

Receipts                                            4653.00 

Disbursements                                  1251.46 

Ending balance                                 7275.89 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Patty Boyer-Moore 
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3rd Vice President—Communications  
Sherry Craig— 214-929-9914 

sherrycraigfcwc@hotmail.com 
 

The first newsletter finally got out!  Thanks to all who helped.  

 

 We have a lot of wonderful activities coming up—so make sure you keep up on 

the latest news. 

 

Thanks to all the contributors— most articles were on time allowing the news-

letter to go out on time!  Great job, girls! 
 
 

4th Vice President – Technology  
Denise Provencher   —  214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net 
 

 

Thanks to all who have registered for the 2013-2014 club year. As 

of this writing, we have 100 wonderful women registered! The annual FCWC 

Directory is in progress and should be available in early October. At that time, I 

will also be changing the password for the website, so watch your email for 

details. 

 A note to activity coordinators: There is an under-utilized spot on the website to 

list activity meeting dates and locations. If you would like me to post your 

schedule for the year, please send it in an email. You may also get a list of those 

who have signed up for your activity by selecting Club News > Activity Groups 

> Member Listing. 

www.fcwc.net 
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FCWC General Meeting September 10, 2013  
 

Image Consulting 
with Bethany Siggins  

Jewelry  
by Ruth Yung 
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2nd Vice President – Programs 
Diana Hueter  —-  972-943-8172   

dthueter@aol.com 

What a magnificent turnout we had for our first meeting to kick off the start 

of our 2013-2014 membership year.  We had almost 80 people in attendance!   

 

It was so much fun to reconnect with our neighbors and meet new neighbors that recently 

moved into our wonderful community.  And, we had several neighbors join FCWC for the first 

time and many returning members.  The meeting was held at the Deerfield Clubhouse where a 

delicious and plentiful salad dinner with desserts was provided.  Based solely on the amount of 

wine consumed, it was a great party!  Special thanks to Diane Apprill, Barbara Desco, and 

Terry Brown for all the work they did to assist with readying the clubhouse and preparing food 

to make this meeting special for our members!  The program featured fabulous Fall 2013 fash-

ion trends and style personalities presented by Bethany Siggins, a certified image consultant 

based in Dallas, and jewelry from designer Ruth Yung.  Denise Hogan, Marsha Schwartz and 

Yvonne Wang were lucky winners of door prizes provided by Bethany.  All attendees were of-

fered a $25 gift card courtesy of Tootsies, an upscale women’s boutique at Preston Center, and 

25% off Bethany’s hourly rate for shopping and closet audits!  For further fashion updates, sign 

up to receive Bethany’s blog http://bethanysiggins.wordpress.com/ which is really enjoyable!  

To support our speaker, you may “like” on her Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/

bethanysigginsimage.  If you are interested in contacting Deborah Hill about any of the Ruth 

Yung designed jewelry pieces, her e-mail address is dhyhill@yahoo.com. 

 

Our General Meeting Program for October will be Mantel Decorating for the Holidays  

Decorating a fireplace mantel can be challenging, but if executed properly, it can make for a 

beautiful focal point in a room.  Find inspiration, tips and techniques on ac-

cessorizing your fireplace mantel.  Turn your fireplace mantel into a wow-

worthy focal point with a decorating makeover.  The mantel is the easiest 

place to add some instant holiday cheer.  Look no further to find inspiration 

for the best look for your mantel than at our October meeting when our own 

Shannon Harris will demonstrate how to layer, contrast colors and style, 

scale, and create a beautiful mantel that will work for your home. 

 

All members are invited.  We will meet in the home of Shannon Harris, 

6905 Hartline Court at 7:00 PM Tuesday, October 8th.  It is going to be 

so much fun!   

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS:  We want to extend an invite to any member who is 

interested in a makeover for a room in their home.  Our own interior design experts, 

Debbie Berman and Lisa Chill, will work with you within your budget to show how a 

few little touches can yield big results!  If you are interested in being selected for the 

room makeover, please contact Debbie, Lisa or me. 

www.fcwc.net 

http://bethanysiggins.wordpress.com/
https://www.facebook.com/bethanysigginsimage.
https://www.facebook.com/bethanysigginsimage.
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Moms and Tots 
Rebecca Sehnert—214-450-5969 

rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com 

 

Hello lovely ladies of Forest Creek from the Moms & Tots group!  We have 

officially kicked off our Fall season with a couple fabulous play dates filled 

with imagination, fun, and laughter...and the ‘perk’ of some nice time for 

Moms to catch up and know they are not alone in this season of their life. If you have infant 

to preschool age kiddos & would like to join us, we meet on Monday mornings at 9:30 AM.  

We take turns meeting in each other’s homes or at the neighborhood park & may make a trip 

to a pumpkin patch coming up.  If you’d like to join us, please contact Rebecca Sehnert at 

214-450-5969 or rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com.   

Ya-Yas Book Club 
Joyce Pollacia  —-  972-618-2146 

joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com  
  

   Thank you Mona for hosting the first book club and the delicious treats 

for the meeting.  After the exciting discussion last month we are off to an 

intriguing mystery in The Forgotten by David Baldacci.  An expert storyteller, Mr. Baldacci 

has written a tale that you will find difficult to put down once you start reading.  

 

All members are invited to come to this discussion at Denise Provencher’s home at 3408 

Louis Dr. Please call Denise at 972-208-2499 to confirm you will attend, or email to de-

nise.provencher@ verizon.net. We will again start at 7:00 pm. 
 

 

Date      Title / Author                                          Hostess 
Oct 3      The Forgotten / David Baldacci                          Denise Provencher 

Nov 7   The Good House / Ann Leary                              Lisa Chill 

Dec 19            The Dressmaker / Kate Alcott                             Pat Gray 
Jan 9    Killing Lincoln / Bill O’Reilly                             Diana Hueter 

Feb 6     The Shoemaker’s Wife / Adriana Trigiani           Judy Paulson 

Mar 6    Gone Girl / Gillian Flynn                                    Joyce Pollacia 

Apr 3     Mrs. Kennedy and Me / Clint Hill                       Carole Jernigan & Marilou Mills 
May 1    The Aviator’s Wife / Melanie Benjamin               Barbara Desco   

Out to Lunch Bunch                 
Patricia Kempf - 716-544-0698 

Psbrown78@aol.com 

 

Our October lunch destination is Main Street Bistro & Bakery, located in The Shops at Leg-

acy, 7200 Bishop Road (off Legacy near the Tollway) across from the Angelika Theater.  The 

date is Tuesday, October 8th, at 11:30 a.m.  Salads, crepes, sandwiches and delectable baked 

goods await.  Please call or email Patricia with your reservation by Sun. Oct. 6th.   

mailto:rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com
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Bunko I        
Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  

 

Thanks Glenna  for hosting our first 

Bunko. It was a fun evening with lots of 

laughs. Our October Bunko  will be at 

Rosemary's on Wed. October 9th at 

7:30p.m. Her address is 3208 Gary Dr. 

Please call Rosemary at 972-491-

1267 if you will not be able to 

attend and let Rosemary 

know who your sub will be. 

Looking forward to seeing 

everyone! 

Bunko II   
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 

 

Thank you Randi for our hosting our first 

Bunko of the new season and providing the 

feast we all enjoyed.  Our sub, Jennie Little 

got high score, Carla,got most Bunkos and Pat 

got the last Bunko.  My Ford, who came all 

the way from Garland to play got low 

score.  We meet again, October 15th, at Mar-

tha Cordell's home, 3413 Melanie. at 7 

pm.  Please give her a call if you are 

unable to attend with the name of your 

sub at 972-208-9120. 

Bunko IV 
Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 

 

   We will be meeting at the home of Paula 

Mathison this month.  She is graciously mak-

ing quiche for all of us!   

 

We had a fabulous start for the year at Paula 

Mathison's home this month!  Fantastic 

quiches, and got to meet her new 2 year old 

girl....a rescue golden retriever that may be the 

most perfect dog we have ever seen.  She may 

not have her for long....everyone loved 

her.  Had some big winners, mostly our subs, 

as usual!  Gave our $ to Sherry Craig, Debby 

Duty, Kelly Goodlove, Christine Gray, Lynne 

Brule, Ann Deen, and Paula Mathison.  We'll 

be in costume next month at the home of 

Monique Van Damn-Wildt.  Be afraid!!!!!  

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas —-972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com 

 

Many thanks to Jennie for the great kick-off 

last month.  And welcome new member, Di-

anne Baker, to the Bunko Babes!  This 

month, on Monday night, October 14, at 7:30 

p.m., we'll gather at Linda Whalen's home, 

3416 Nancy Court, for some fun with pump-

kins---and we'll play some Bunko, too.  You 

don't want to miss this, but if you absolutely 

can't make it, please call Linda at (972)618-

3731 with the name of your sub.   

 

Happy Fall, Bunko Babes! 

www.fcwc.net 

Couple’s Bunko I 
Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 

 

 Peter and Maria Giglio will host Couples 

Bunko on Friday October 25th at 7:00 PM.  As 

a special treat, Marsha Schwartz will co-host 

and prepare a delicious antipasto salad.  Look-

ing forward to a great evening of fun and 

friends. 

Couple’s Bunko II 

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

j.dellis@veizon.net  

 

For October- we will get together on Friday 

October 18th at Terrie & Gary’s house. 

It will be spooky! 

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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Round Robin Bridge  

Nancy Ganci—972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net 
 
 

 

September scores are: 

 

Team 3 vs 7 – 3100 vs 1000 

Team 4 vs 8 -   770  vs 1180 

First Monday Bridge  
Sandy Tucker— 972-618-6594 

sandy_tucker@verizon.net 

 

Thank you Ronnie for hosting in September.   

 

We will be meeting at Nancy Ganci"s home 

on Monday, October 7th, at 7 p.m.  

 

Please call Nancy with your sub if you are 

unable to attend. 

Easygoing Bridge       
Kathy Troop  — 

kathy@planoapts.com 

 

EASY GOING BRIDGE will meet at Carol 

Yerby’s on Oct. 14th.  Thanks to Nancy 

Ganci for hosting in September.   

 

And congratulations to Janet Gorrie for  

winning high score. 

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge Group I 

Sharon Russell  —   972-618-0178 

russellini2@gmail.com 

 

 We are looking forward to meeting this month 

at Sharon Russell’s.   Kathy Troop will host in 

October.  We will meet on Tuesday, October 

22nd, at 7:00 PM.  

 

If there are any changes in venue an email will 

be sent.   

Mexican Train Dominoes 
Pat Gray—972-208-2211  

 

Dominoes --  Our next meeting will be Tues. Oct. 1st at 10am at 

Marsha's home 3512 Gary Drive. 
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Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

 

Our date to see Stephan Sondheim's musical "Assassins" was cancelled. 

www.fcwc.net 

Care and Share 
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340 

cookie0242@verizon.net  

 

Thanks to all of you who came to Pat Parker's aid with help walking her 

dogs while she is recovering from a back injury.  This is just another testimonial why FCWC 

is such a wonderful social association to be part of.   

 

If  you know of any member who is in need of help and support, please give me a call or 

email me.  Please keep our military and their families in your prayers. 

Wine and Dine 2013 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

Food, Fun and Friendship await our Wine and Dine members 

on Sat, November 9th. We will feast on Tortilla Soup from the 

Mansion on Turtle Creek, followed by Lobster Tacos! 

 

 

Menus, Recipes and Dinner assignments will be delivered to your home this 

week.  

Please call Ronnie with any questions --and remember, if you cannot attend, 

please find a sub! 

mailto:cookie0242@verizon.net
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Service Project for FCWC 

Fall, 2013  
 

 

 

   Ladies, we will be collecting coats for families at Bowman Middle School for 

our service project again this year.   

 

  At meetings, I will provide clear trash bags for anyone who would like to put 

together a donation.  Not only will this bag help you store your coats as you col-

lect them, but it will remind you when you get home to do so!  I am happy to 

come and pick up any coats, or you may drop them off at my house.  

 

  If you would like to donate monetarily, I will have a box for checks and cash 

at every meeting.  You may also drop off your donations in my locking mailbox 

located on the front porch at 3436 Terry Drive. 

 

Consider having your Activity Group put together a donation, as well! 

 

 

Thank you so much!   

 

Diane Apprill 

3436 Terry Drive 

214-223-8860 
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My name is Lynn Brule and I am the HOA liaison for the Forest Creek Women’s Club.  Our 

HOA is very active in this neighborhood and they provide us with beautiful gardens, enjoy-

able walkways and lots of fun activities throughout the year. The next activity is coming up 

soon and we need your help!! 

The HOA barbeque, which is free to the entire neighborhood, occurs on October 5th from 4-6 

pm.  If you are new to the neighborhood, it is a fun –filled afternoon with lots of great food! 

The party will take place at the Chisholm Trail Park off of Michael, with our own neighbor-

hood chefs cooking up a storm on their own grills. The meat is provided by the HOA (you just 

have to tell us what meat you would like to cook), with neighbors bringing all of the side 

dishes and desserts. In addition this year, we will have music from 4-6 pm.  I have heard the 

Sam Baker Trio play many times and it is great fun, with music appropriate for all 

ages.  There will be a bounce house and fire truck tours for all of the kids to enjoy as well. The 

Plano firefighters from Station #4 will join us and provide their expertise with judging the 

main dishes at 4 pm.  Did I not tell you it was a contest? IT IS! So for  those that crave a good 

competition, this is your opportunity to shine! The coveted prize will be a trophy to com-

memorate the occasion.  

Now, we need chefs to cook!  Interested??  If so, please call Shannon Martin at 214-725-

0089, or email her @ shannonmartin3@gmail.com 

This is a great opportunity to meet your neighbors, 

and enjoy good food and great music. Bring a lawn 

chair, a dish to pass and your cheerful spirit. 

HOA  BBQ 

www.fcwc.net 

mailto:shannonmartin3@gmail.com
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Jennifer Daniel Milligan with husband Kelly; 

 Jack (16), Mary Kate (8) and Ginger (3) 

 

Dear Forest Creek Neighbors, 
 

Since 1985, three generations of the Daniel Family have called 
Forest Creek Estates “home”! 

 

My Mother, Diane Daniel, has sold homes in Forest Creek since 1983; I 
grew up here and have been selling real estate in Plano since 1993. In 

2003, I returned to Forest Creek to raise my own family.  
 

Year-to-date Jennifer’s listings are selling 38 days on average within 2% of 
asking price. Let Jennifer Daniel Milligan & The Daniel Team show you 
how our “Staged for Success” program can help you achieve your home’s 

maximum value in today’s changing market. 
 

“The Daniel Team” was named  
“Best Realtors in Dallas” by “D” Magazine 

2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 
 

Jennifer Daniel Milligan, ABR, CRS, GRI, SRES 

Keller Williams Realty   3600 Preston Road #100 in Plano  

972-310-9911  
Please visit our website at www.forestcreekspecialist.com 

www.fcwc.net 
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                               Financial Advisor 
 

                                          John H. Towers 

 

            Experienced:   Forty-four years in the financial industry 

            Independent:  Works for his clients, not a brokerage firm. 

 

            Specializes in :  1. Retirement Distribution Planning 

                                      2.Tax Reduction Strategies 

                                      3. Investment alternatives to complement 
             and  diversify around traditional stock and bond portfolios 

                                      4. Social Security Maximization  

 

                                           John H. Towers 

                                     Personal Wealth Advisors 

 
                                           Securities Offered Through VSR Financial Services, Inc. 

                                                                  Member NASD & SIPC 
 

                                      Office: 972-377-8088 

                                      Cell:     972-523-3277 

www.fcwc.net 
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Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 
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